

Florida Chapter

January 30, 2009

Premier Care Nurses of America Miriana Goforth 2799 NW 2nd Ave., Suite 204 Boca Raton, FL 33431

Dear Miriana;

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our sincere gratitude for your support of the Florida Geriatric Care Managers Association annual conference 'The Art of Advocacy: Challenges for the Care Manager'. Your sponsorship and education made our conference an amazing success. The evaluations from our attendees were all overwhelmingly positive on the extensive resources and contacts that they were able to obtain from the exhibitor hall. We appreciate your time and commitment and hope that we can depend on your support next year.

Sincerely,

Connie McKenzie

FGCMA Conference Co-Chair

(954) 486-1990

Email: conniem@firstatrncare.com

Nanoy Joyce

FGCMA Conference Co-Chair

(954) 486-1990

Email: nancyi@firstatrncare.com